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MERTON COUNCIL 

 

Members of the Salvation Army have tackled everything from 
poverty and homelessness, to air raids and human trafficking.  
 

Join us for this illustrated talk by Richard Smart. Share your 
memories of the “Sally Army” and discover more about the 
Wimbledon branch and its efforts to support people in need 
over the past 130 years.  
 

Tuesday 16 January, 10.30 – 12.00 
 

West Barnes Library,  
Station Road, New Malden. KT3 6JF 
 

Admission FREE. 

For more information: Tel.02085453239                               
 

 
 
 

The Salvation Army, Wimbledon: 
How to Celebrate 130 Years  

 

  


